
Office Address: 660-R George Washington Way, Richland WA 99352 

Office hours are Mondays and Thursdays from noon to 2pm 

             Phone:  1-509-943-2277           Email: ramrovers@gmail.com                 

Website: ramblingroverstravel.net 

Monthly general membership meetings are on the third Wednesday of the month 

at 10 am at Atomic Bowl, 624 Wellsian Way, Richland 

ELECTED OFFICERS  

President:  Cyndi Kittson 

Vice-President: Marsha Hathcox –welcome 

Secretary:  Lynne Brown—welcome 

Treasurer:   Claudia Theroff                             

Directors:  

  Jerry Robledo 

  Pat Landen 

  Diane Beckmann—welcome! 

      

APPOINTED POSITIONS     

Trip Coordinator:  Pat Fuhrman, 539-3902 

Trip Coordinator:  Linda McCarty 

Social Coordinator: Vel Wright, 521-7710 

Member Connections Coordinator:  Claire Schneck 

Office Manager:  Margaret Ault 

OTHER                                                                                                  

Attendance: Sharon Warren 

Greeter:  Barbara Strait    

Board Development Specialist: Dortha Backer, 539-4920 

Membership Specialist: Karen Crawford 

Website Specialist: Larry Smith 

Newsletter Specialist:  Pat Fleming, 539-5459 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 

JANUARY 2025 NEWSLETTER 

 

mailto:ramrovers@gmail.com
http://ramblingrovers.net


JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 

Larry-Kleingartner-2 

Dwight-Zins-2 

Wanda-Briggs-3 

Melanie-McCall-3 

Dianne -Rugg-3 

Sharon -Warren-4 

Carol-Hexum-5 

Raul-Sital-5 

Joanne-Smith-5 

Ellen-LeVee-7 

Gloria-Shea-7 

Dave-Beach-8 

Peggy-O'Neal-9 

Karen -Carpenter-10 

Nancy-DeLisle-10 

Connie-Slater-13 

Karolyn-Wess-14 

Bonnie-Suminski-15 

Ellen-Tool-15 

Arnold-Gerken-17 

Peggy-Goss-17 

Irmgard-Abodishish-18 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

Congratulations to the new officers and directors—Marsha 

Hathcox as Vice President, Lynne Brown as Secretary and 

Diane Beckmann as Director.  

Also, thank you to Cyndi Kittson, Claudia Theroff, Jerry Robledo and Pat 

Landen for remaining on the Board.  

Sandi-Sedgwick-18 

James-Cutsforth-18 

Sandi-Sedgwick-18 

Edwina-Farooqui-19 

Patti-Sans Souci-21 

Barbara-Strait-22 

Lori-Sportelli-24 

Mary Lou-Anderson-26 

Margaret-Ault-26 

Beverly-Beattie-26 

Vel-Wright-26 

Alicia-Galliher-27 

Laura-Ryan-27 

REGARDING 2025 DUES 

If you haven’t paid your 2025 dues 

by the time you read this, your on-

ly chance to pay them is walking 

into the Rover Office on January 

2nd. Hours are from noon to 2pm. 

After that date, if you haven’t 

paid, your membership will be ter-

minated. The last mailed dues 

must be postmarked by 12/31. You 

would then have to go to the bot-

tom of the waitlist to rejoin. I hope 

that doesn’t happen.  

FOR THOSE OF YOU ON THE OFFICIAL PRIVATE 

ROVER FACEBOOK, AND IF YOU HAVE A BIRTH-

DAY IN JANUARY, CHECK IT OUT ON YOUR 

BIRTHDAY. YOU WILL BE RECEIVING A HAPPY 

BIRTHDAY POST.  I HOPE YOU GET SOME 

“LIKES” AND BEST WISHES.  IT FEELS GOOD TO 

BE ACKNOWLEDGED ON YOUR BIRTHDAY. 

Verna Bond says: Thank you Rov-

ers for donating 222 lbs to the 

Food Bank and Martha's Cup-

board for the month of Dec. Total 

donations for 2024 was an out-

standing 2066 lbs. The Food Bank 

and Martha's Cupboard thanks 

you for your generous donations. 



On the foregoing page, ye editor referred to the Rambling Rovers’ current private 

Facebook group page as “the official” Rover Facebook page.  All announcements 

regarding trips, Rover events and trip flyers will be on that page.  

 

A second private FB page has been started called RAMBLING ROVERS SPEAK. It 

has a different logo and the purpose of this private group page is for Rovers to 

create posts on a variety of different topics from sharing family pics to asking 

questions that other Rovers might have had experience with.  The official Face-

book page encourages travel related posts like trip and Rover event flyers and up-

coming trip ideas. The reason we discourage other non Rover function postings 

(like pictures of our favorite pets) on the official page is that the trip flyers may 

get lost in the shuffle.   

Within a few days after you’ve read this article, the Facebook Administrator will 

extend an invitation via email to everyone who is already on “the official” Rover 

Facebook page. If you’re not interested, just ignore it.  If you are not on the offi-

cial FB page and do want an invite to either or both, just email me at shepatflem-

ing@gmail.com and I will send you an invite. 

Picture for Logo at the top of soon to come “Rambling Rovers Speak” Facebook 

page 

 

  

 

 

A Happy New Year Gift from our Website Spe-

cialist, Larry Smith.  Thanks to member Joyce 

Storm who asked if there was any way for the 

website to also show some past newsletters, 

Larry said he would put in a link for the last 6 

months of newsletters.  Not sure how long 

that takes him to do but check out the web-

site to see.  Ramblingroverstravel.net 

Thank you Larry!  Excellent! 



NAME TAG WALLETS AVAILABLE AT NEXT GENERAL MEETING 

As new members join Rovers in the coming months, instead of the small name 

tag we’ve been having made at Sandy’s Trophies, the Board has opted to give 

new members a name tag wallet. They are a beautiful blue and hang around 

your neck with a  name card  where a name label can be attached (nice because 

if there is a name change,  we just print a new label for the card). On the reverse 

side, there is a plastic pocket big enough for a phone or passport, receipts etc. 

You can also work with your phone through the plastic.  

These name tag wallets will also be available for $3 each for current members. 

Karen Crawford, Membership Specialist, will have them at this month’s General 

meeting. Make checks out to Rambling Rovers. Cash accepted. 














